
 

        Friday 3rd October 2025 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are delighted to invite you and your child to take part in a series of Community 
Outreach Workshops here at Heron Hall Academy. These interactive and fun 
sessions are designed to bring families together, strengthen relationships, and 
explore creativity and wellbeing. 
 
All sessions are free of charge, and your child will join you in the activities. 
Workshop dates and details: 
 
Thursday 16th October, 9.00–10.00am – Art and Wellbeing Workshop 
Thursday 6th November, 9.00–10.00am – Together We Grow: Teen & Male 
Relative Bonding Session (includes a fun creative activity) 
 
Thursday 4th December, 9.00–10.00am – Family Cooking Session 
 
We warmly encourage you to attend one or all of the sessions with your child. 
 
To book a place or for more information, please email: 
community@northstartrust.org.uk 
 
We look forward to welcoming you and your child to these exciting workshops.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Laura Addae 
Community Outreach Manager  
North Star Community Trust 
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